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Magic Mike visits Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Talented magician 'Magic Mike' came to entertain us at Lulworth House Residential Care Home on Wednesday 4 January,

seeing in the New Year with some classic magic tricks and cheesy jokes! 

Mike got a lot of our residents involved with his magic tricks and everyone really enjoyed watching something different. He even

made up some balloon animals for our residents to keep, which they loved.

He had a real dwarf rabbit as part of his act which he let everyone cuddle after the show, which made our day!

Thank you Mike – we look forward to welcoming you back again soon! 

 

 

 


